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Letter from the Board of Education 
December 9, 2021 

 
 
RE: Board Correspondence – Vaccine Mandate 
 
Dear Sherry Griffin, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Education, thank you for your letter dated November 4, 2021. It 
was shared at a meeting held on November 24, 2021. 
 
At this moment in time, Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools’ Board of Education is 
reviewing information from the B.C. Ministry of Education on Kindergarten to Grade 12 
sector guidelines for vaccination policies. The Board’s vaccination discussions are held in-
camera as they relate to our labour force. Once the Board has made a decision, we will 
make a public announcement.  
 
We hope to finalize a decision in the coming weeks. Once again, thank you for sharing 
your perspective on the possibility of a vaccination mandate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charlene McKay 
Board Chair 
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